```
From:
                      Jonathan Leven
Sent:
                      Thursday, July 14, 2011 4:54 PM
To:
                      Re: UBL floor plan
Subject:
Sounds great. Thanks again!
Jonathan Leven
Office of Mark Boal
On Jul 14, 2011, at 1:06 PM,
                                                                    wrote:
> Jonathan,
> Ok, I checked with our folks, and that floor plan matches up with what we have. It looks
legit to us.
> And thanks for the note about the additional time on the schedule for tomorrow. I'll see if
I can get another meeting in there.
> Cheers,
> Marie
> Marie E. Harf
> Central Intelligence Agency
> Media Spokesperson
> 1
> ----Original Message----
> From: Jonathan Leven
> Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2011 9:39 FM
> To:
> Cc: mark
> Subject: Re: UBL floor plan
> Sounds great. Thanks, Mariel
> Sent via carrier pigeon
> On Jul 13, 2011, at 6:35 PM, "Marie Harf"
>> Hi Jonathan!
>> Thanks for forwarding the floor plan along. I'll run it by some folks tomorrow morning and
get back in touch then. Is that ok?
>>
                           is totally on the fritz, so please cc this email address too.
>> Also - my :
```